
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 
 
 

BOARD OF FUNERAL DIRECTORS AND EMBALMERS 
 
 
 

The Tennessee Board of Funeral Directors and Embalmers meeting 
scheduled for Tuesday, April 14, 2020 has been canceled. 

 
 
 

The next board meeting is scheduled to be held on Tuesday, May 
12, 2020 at 10:00 a.m. (CST/CDT) in Conference Room 1-B, Davy 
Crockett Tower, 500 James Robertson Parkway, Nashville, Tennessee. 
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